
 
Self-Managed Attendant Services – Direct Funding Program 

 
NOTICE 
 
To: All Self-Managers 
 
From: Direct Funding Program 
 
Date: August 5, 2020 
 
Re:  Job Opportunities in Direct Funding at the Centre for Independent Living in Toronto 
 
CILT is currently recruiting for two positions working with the Direct Funding Program and we encourage any 
interested Self-Managers to apply to hr@cilt.ca.  The job descriptions are attached and the deadline to apply is 
August 14, 2020. 
  
 
 
 


